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Minutes from August 7, 2024
Meeting of the Justice Center Oversight Committee

Monica Williams
Chief Diversity Officer

Committee members present: John Falge, Nicole Godfrey, Tricia Wittkowski, JoAnne
Spoto Decker, Jeff Marier

Absent: Chairperson Marissa Mims and Cassandra Jones-Ingram

Community present: No one present from the public

County staff present: CDO Monica Williams and JCOC Administrator Montanette Murphy
and Human Rights Specialist Anthony Heard Sr.

Opening: The meeting started at 5:38 p.m.

Chair’s report: None

Approved August 7, 2024, Meeting Agenda (John motioned; JoAnne seconded: passes 5-0)
Approved May 1, 2024 meeting minutes (JoAnne motioned; Nicole seconded: passes 5-0)

Administrator’s report:
Population count from Justice Center Jail: 429 detainees total; 36 are females. Capacity at Justice
Center Jail 605. Jamesville capacity is 538 with 167 staff.
6 COVID cases on Pod 5B, 0 Flu Cases, 0 RSV and 0 Stomach viruses.
Introduced the new Human Rights Specialist Anthony Heard
Informed JCOC members that the 2023 annual report has been uploaded to JCOC website.
Montanette and Monica contacted the Jail’s Custody Command staff to schedule its regular
meeting.

o Discussion:
Committee member JoAnne Spoto Decker asked whether the men had gotten sick from any
foods from the Boorshead’s listeria outbreak. None had been reported.
Wellpath Contract is set to expire on August 31, 2024 and medical vendor CFG Health Systems
set to take over.
Possible recommendations for 2024. Montanette will send categories of complaints to JCOC
members prior to next meeting.
JCOC members would like to alert the new medical vendor about concerns it had with former
vendor Wellpath.
JCOC discussed holding a September meeting to talk about possible 2024 Recommendations.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:51 p.m.

Minutes submitted by Montanette Murphy on August 21, 2024.



